
 

 Tait Electronics Ltd 
 558 Wairakei Road, PO Box 1645 
 Christchurch, New Zealand 
 Telephone: +64 +3 358 1026 
 Fax: +64 +3 358 3903 
 Email: des.fox@tait.co.nz 
 

22nd December 2004 
 
Mr. R. King 
Elite Electronic Engineering Inc 
1516 Centre Circle Downers Grove 
Illinois 60515-1082 
United States of America 
 
Dear Rick, 
 
Subject: TCB Services for a Class 2 Permissive Change on FCC ID: CASTBAH0A 
 
Reference: Elite Quote EEE-Q21497TCBC2PC 
 
We have developed a 12 Volt powered, 5W and 50W Power Amplifier and wish to add them to the Base 
Station Grant of Authorisation by the Class 2 Permissive process. This equipment has degraded performance, 
compared to the Power Amplifiers originally reported to the Commission at the time of original certification. 
 
This request for services is being submitted to meet the FCC  ‘end of the year’ requirements, so this letter is 
the proof that we have submitted before the cutoff date, in the event that processing by Elite carries over into 
the new year. 
 
I have arranged with our finance division for this submission (USD$1000) to be pre paid before Christamas 
using our company credit card, the details you already have. 
 
Please delay the processing of this submission EEE-Q21497TCBC2PC, until the outcome of Elite Job 
EEE-Q21235C2PC is assured/confirmed by Elite. 
 
(The objective of EEE-Q21235C2PC is to add 5W Power Amplifier/Digital Emission Designators/Claim 
improved Freq Stability/Add Rule Parts/Obtain additional FCC Identifier CASTBAH0A)  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Des Fox  
Compliance Co ordinator  
 
 
 
 
 


